Cushing Association
Minutes: Meeting took place Sunday, 25 February 2024, 18:00hrs CST; all board members were in attendance. Zach had to leave the meeting early.
Fundraising: 
· Fundraising will include hats, t-shirts, sweatshirts, and coins.
· Board members will continue to brainstorm on what the member price would be for those wanting shirts, hats, and coins. 
· Presales to begin soon once the logistics are worked out. 
· Board members approved (4 out of 5, Zach left meeting) the offer by Erich Laetzsch to make Tiger Cruise DVDs, Guam to Hawaii year 1996, for fundraising.
· Monthly Financials:
· Board members are continuing to brainstorm on what we can do to get our members to pay dues and better support the association. 
· Gabe created a PowerPoint presentation that laid out all financials. PowerPoint can be found on the website.
· Jon and Zach will actively keep track of who has paid their dues via PayPal.
· Website:
· Zach has given Amy access to the website.
· Naming of a new ship:
· Alex is interested in leading a sub-committee and the board members will continue to communicate with him. Tabled until next meeting.
· Organization Documents:
· Shannon has received the By Laws from Will Gibson (associated with KK’s Presidency). The board members will review the document and make proposed changes. The board will then present those changes to the members at the 2025 reunion for feedback and approval.
· Round Table Discussion:
· Further efforts are being made in creating a list of member contacts and resources who live in the Seattle area to assist in planning the 2025 reunion. Board members will reach out to known resources and invite them to the next board meeting.
· Our Association President will make a point of adding ‘Paying Dues’ to the agenda at the 2025 reunion.
· The financial goal for funding to make a deposit for the venue of the 2025 reunion is $5,000.
· Board members agreed that we would make a formal auction for the 2025 reunion.
· Board Members agreed on proposing dates in August for the 2025 reunion. Voting will go out on Facebook for; August 8th-11th, 15th-17th, or 22nd-24th. $50 down will get a member 2 votes.
· Amy will continue to change the language in the email blasts to reflect the importance of association members paying their dues and supporting the association.  
· Next Board Meeting: Sunday, 7 April 2024, 18:00hrs CST

